To:  David Meadows ‘
From: Trederick Hill
Date: October 3, 2011

Re:  Request for Board Presentation

David,

I'am requesting to present the new Mississippi High School Graduation Pathways to the Board
on October 11, 2011. This will be for informational purposes as we continue our discussion of
policy IKF. Ihave attached an outline of the new pathways, a comparison of the new
pathways to current MDE and TPSD requirements, and a general communication plan
timeline.



